
February 24, 2023

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

Caledonia Community Schools is open today and we are excited to welcome our students
back to continue their learning.  However, we want to remind you to use extreme caution as
you navigate our school's parking lots, sidewalks, and driveways which are still very icy. We
want to ensure the safety of our students, parents, and staff, and therefore ask that you take
extra care when coming to and leaving school.

We are taking steps to minimize the impact of the icy conditions on our school community. Our
maintenance team is actively working to clear the snow and ice from our parking lots,
sidewalks, and driveways, and we are continually monitoring the situation to ensure everyone's
safety. Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,

CCS Administration


